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Taking Steps 
We spend a lot of time taking steps.  My littlest grandson 
Alan just took his first steps not long ago, now he has started 
climbingðthatôs the next step.  Some things are too big, too 
complicated, or too risky to take all at once; we take them in 
steps.  We divide it up into smaller, do-able segments instead 
of trying to accomplish it all at once.  We step out into faith 
before doing something hard or when we are concerned 
about the outcome.  Faith is important to our lives and our 
salvation.  What does faith require of us?  What does faith 
empower us to do?  Faith requires our patience.  We              

sometimes want to take back control, but with faith we must 
relinquish control to God.  Faith requires that we worship God 
in order to refuel our faith.  We are saved by faith, not works, 
and no one can boast of their faith.  Faith is a gift of God. 

We step toward others in order to spread the Good News of 
the Gospel.  Evangelism is important because Jesus said to 
ñgo and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the 
name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, and 
teaching them to obey everything I have commanded 

you.ò  (Matthew 28:19-20)   

We step forth, in our own spiritual gifts.  We step out into our 
own identity in Christ and our own faith.  We step toward      
others who do not know Jesus and spread his Gospel to all 
of Abrahamôs children.  We step forth, letting the life-giving 
power of the Spirit flow through us and out into the                       
community in which we live and ultimately the world. 

It all starts with your first step.  Just like my grandson Alan, 
you have to take the first steps.  It gets a little easier after 
that.  Step out in faith and step toward others who donôt know 
about Jesus and his love.  Then step forth, in our community 
and this nation, and let people see the changes in you that 
came about because you took that first step in belief of Jesus 

Christ. 

Yours in Christ,  

Pastor Bob  

Frazeysburg                                              

United Methodist Church  



SERMON TITLES, TEXT AND THOSE SCHEDULED TO SERVE  
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                  August 6th  9th Sunday After Pentecost ~ Communion             

                       Sermon:     Rejection of Christ        
 Scripture:   Romans 9:1-8 (NIV) pg. 1756  
 Scripture Reader: Connie Rine    
 Greeters: Zach Baker and Anne Doughty  
 Acolytes: Jobin Harney and Seth Zeman  
 Nursery: Any Volunteerôs?                                                    
        Children's Church:     No Childrenôs Church Today                                                                                                                                                                                  
                Head Usher:     Dave Cowden               

                                                                      
 August 13th  10th Sunday After Pentecost 

 Sermon: Step Out in Faith                             
 Scripture: Romans 10:5-15 (NIV) pg. 1758 
 Scripture Reader: Darlene Lentz                                                                 
 Greeters: Ida Belle Ludwig    
 Acolytes: Bailey Gray and Parker Roahrig 
 Nursery: Any Volunteerôs?                                           
 Childrenôs Church: Any Volunteerôs?                                                                                                 
                 Head Usher:     Any Volunteerôs?   

                                                                                             
                August 20th     11th Sunday After Pentecost 

 Sermon: Step Toward Others   
 Scripture: Romans 11:1-2a, 29-32 (NIV) pg. 1759 
 Scripture Reader: Jim Adams                                                                                                                   
 Greeters: Carolyn Dickerson    
 Acolytes: Parker Cowden and Gage Ridgley  
 Nursery: Polly Priest                                          
 Childrenôs Church: Any Volunteerôs?                                                
                Head Usher:     Any Volunteerôs?  

 

                August 27th      12th Sunday After Pentecost 

 Sermon: Step Forth                                                                
 Scripture: Romans 12:1-8 (NIV) pg. 1761  
 Scripture Reader: Randall Miller                                                                                                                   
 Greeters: Stan and Nina Ludwig                                                  
 Acolytes: Owen and Landon Harney       
 Nursery: Polly Priest                                               
 Childrenôs Church: Any Volunteerôs?                                                                  
                Head Usher:     Bob and Linda Moran  

 

    

Lay Leader: Eric Wasson  Videographers: The Zemanôs Projection System: Braden Harney  

August  Verse of the Month ~ 2 Timothy 1:7 (NIV)   p. 1850                                                

òFor the Spirit God gave us does not make us timid,                                  

but gives us power, love and self-discipline.ó  



UPCOMING EVENTS ON OUR CHURCH CALENDAR  
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PPR Meeting                                                                            
Tuesday, August 1st at 7:00 p.m.                                                                                                    

((2017) Anita Adams, Michele Hunter, Nina Ludwig                                           
(2018) Marilyn Martin, Amber Zeman, Sandy Sees 

(2019)Carolyn Craig, Jobin Harney 

                     Council on Ministry                             
Tuesday, August 1st at 7:30 p.m.                                          

All committee chairs should attend these meetings and 
share your ideas.  We need to work together.  These  
include:  Marlene Hare (Circle of Friendship), Linda 
Mesnard (Evangelism), Linda Moran (Family Life),                        
Eric Wasson (Lay Leader), Venetia Morin 

(Missions),  ? (PPR), Judy King                                 
(Social Concerns), Todd Bickle (Stewardship),  Judy 
Richards (Christian Education Coordinator & Sunday 
School Superintendent), ? (Trustees), ? (Worship), 

Aubrey Richards (Youth Leaders),                                 
Pastor Bob Mesnard  

Trustees Meeting                                                                                
Tuesday, August 8th at 7:00 p.m.                                                                                          

(2017) Stan Ludwig, John Norman Donn Steer                                           
(2018) Mike Cohagen, Jack Stokes, Bob Moran                

(2019)  Bob Hare, Scott Ford    

Ad. Council Meeting                                                                    
Tuesday, August 8th at 7:30 p.m.                                                                                

Members at large:  Tracy Boyd, Carolyn Craig, Sandy 
Sees, Marlene Hare, Michelle Majoy, Marilyn Martin  

Evangelism                                                                          
Tuesday, August 15h at 7:00 p.m.                                                                                                   

Members are:  Connie Rine, Linda Mesnard,                                     
Sandy Sees, Heather Wilson and Debbie Work 

       

Merry Widowôs 

On The Calendar 

August 28th                                       
Wattôs Restaurant ~ Utica 

Mark Your  

Calendars for our 

17th Annual Hog Roast 

 

 

Saturday                        
September 16th 

4pm-6:30pm 
 

All Hog Roast proceeds will 
be given to cancer survivor, 

Sarah Ludinich.  
 

The Circle of Friendship is collecting items for the 
silent auction. If you would like to donate,                                    

donations can be given to Judy King at any time. 

Thank you to all who have already donated food 
and monetary donations! 

We are still holding summer Sunday 
School at this time, combining                   
classes.  We will begin our regular 

classes again on                                       
Sunday, September 10th!  



Page 4 Christian Link 

BULLETIN BOARD  

2017 

 Flower Chart  

The cost of providing flowers is $22.00.       

We ask that you pay for your flowers one 
week prior to the date you choose.    

    Checks should be made  payable to  Joanne Bumpus 
or Barb Fletcher, our Flower Stewards.   

We have openings for altar flowers in August on                     
Sunday, August 13th and 20th. 

Please see Joanne or Barb is you are interested in               
placing flowers on one of those dates. 

   

Roses for our New Babies:                                   
Please call the church office when a new baby has                 
arrived.  The church will pay for the rose if the                  
parents are active church  members or regular                       

attendees.                                               

Grandparents can place a rose  announcing the birth, 
but the cost is $4.00. 

ALL MEN OF THE CHURCH ARE INVITED! 
 

Our August Menõs Breakfast will be held on                                       

Saturday, August 5th at 8am! 

Pastor Bob will be bringing breakfast ! 

 

If you would like to bring breakfast one month the sign up 

sheet is located on top of the microwave in the side              

kitchen.  The months of September-December are still 

open! 

 

Just a few weeks left! 

If you are interested in providing special 

music for any of the services this              

month, please let Tracey in the church 

office know.  The choir will begin again 

the first Sunday of September. 

When the regular  
Sunday School                   

schedule starts back 
up on September 10th, 
we will be in need of a 
teacher for the 4th-5th 
grade class. It's a 
great class and we 
provide the material. 

Please see me if you are interested. 

Judy Richards 

HELP WANTED! 
If you have an interest in doing our church web 
page we are looking for someone to take care of 
it.  A program would need 
to be downloaded to your 
computer to do so. 

If are interested in this     
project, please let the 
church office know.    

            Thank you! 



THANK YOU and PRAYER CONCERNS  
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Diane Ackerman, Marilyn Banks, Kim Border & Family, Joanne Bumpus, Laura Bussey, Greg & 
Jackie Chapin, Chris Fisher, Elise Ford and family, Janet Gower, Shirley Harper,  Emily Levering, 

Ida Belle Ludwig, Judy Miller, Mona Miller, Darliss Mock, The Priest  Family, Al & Marge  
Rohner, Karen & Rick Shipley, Megan Shipley, Isabel Tyson, Mildred Willey,                             

and Hazel Williams  

Prayer Concerns  please keep the following in your prayersé                    

Thank you for your service 

Check out our bulletin board in the 
vestibule that has family members 
who are currently serving in the 
service.  Please keep them and 
their families lifted up in prayer as 
they are serving our country. 

 

Vanessa Bates   Brandon Davis   
Justin Laird        Nathan Fair                                                                 
Kyle Lefever       Mark Fitzgerald  
Cole Ford            Adam Miller        
Mitchell Cowden                                                                                                   
Brad Cowden 

 

THANK YOU! 

The Circle of Friendship wants to thank everyone who came to our  
Fatherôs Day breakfast and extend a very special thank you to Judy 
Richards for making the delicious omelets, they make the breakfast 

ñone of a kind.ò 

 

I want to say a BIG thank you to all of the amazing VBS volunteers that 
helped with Hero Central the last few days.   It was a GREAT week, 
and I think all of the children who attended had a wonderful time and 
learned so much about being Godôs Heroôs!  You each spent so much 
time and energy to make this week a huge success, adding special 

touches to your areas that only each of you could do.                                            
It did not go unnoticed! 

Thank you to everyone here at our church who donated craft supplies, 
snacks, and who helped by making paper chains for decorations.  It 
truly takes all of us working together to make our VBS a great place for 
the children of our community to come each summer to hear the word 
of God.  For some, it is the only time each year that they hear these 

stories.   

Thank you again; itôs been a great week!   

Do Good!  Seek Peace and GO AFTER IT! 

Tracey OUR CONDOLENCES 

To Julie Ford and family on 
the passing of her brother-in-
law, Donald Hague. Don(77) 
passed away on Friday, June 
23rd.  Cards may reach the 
Ford family at: PO Box 8, 
Dresden OH 43821 



OUTREACH PAGE:  DARE TO CARE, EVANGELISM      
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Dare to Care 
Those who served in July were: Carolyn Craig, 
Barb  Fletcher, Mary Hunter,  Nina Ludwig,  
Marilyn  Martin,  Linda Mesnard,  Beth  
Norman, Connie Rine, Sandy Sees, and 

Patty Stokes  

Our Monthly report:                                                             
   12 telephone calls                                                                        
   97 note cards to families                                                               
            658 prayers                                                                                    
   9 visits 

 

We need you! Donôt forget our shut-ins or those 
in the  hospitals. We would like all visitations 
recorded on the sheet posted outside the church 
office. Please write your visits down or put on a 
slip of paper listing who you visited and the date 

and give to Sandy Sees. 

 

August Evangelism 
Our Card Ministry is still in full swing. Please 
see the list below.  If your last name begins 
with A-F, send your cards the first week,            
G-L send the second week, M-S send the 
third week, and T-Z send your cards the last 

week of the month.   
The cards for this month are for:    

 

Mary Baldwin 

9300 Shannon Rd      
Frazeysburg  43822 

 

Emily Levering 

Willow Haven Nursing 
Home-Room 112 

1020 Taylor St.                   
Zanesville  43701 



 

 
Page 7 

CUT UPôS AND EVANGELISM 
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Cut Upõs Quilt Showing Mission 
The Cut Upõs went to The Ye Old Mill in Utica on Thursday, July 6th for their annual                       

ice cream trip!  A great time was had by everyone. 

The Cut Upõs will continue sewing this summer through Thursday,  August 17th                             

(or until they run out of quilt kits) Thank you ladies for all you do! 

 

Kids Summer Food Boxes 
A special thank you to all of you who help pack the summer food boxes for our local             

children!  Weekly we pack 5 boxes of food and Pastor Bob and Linda deliver them.             

We will continue the summer food boxes through Thursday, August 17th.  

Stay tuned for more information on the Weekend Food Bags when school begins! 


